## CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING NOVEMBER 12, 2013

PRESENT: Janet Brown, Chairperson, Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary

ABSENT: Robert Gordon Member

The meeting came to order @5:00pm

- 1. Accept October meeting minutes.
- 2. All cemetery deeds are now recorded on computer discs and will be kept at the Town Office.
- 3. C.I.P. Requests for 2014 are completed. We would like to replace 802 ft of fence in the back of "Pine Grove" Cemetery.
- 4. Ed Ferguson will take down 4 trees in "Pine Grove" Cemetery and 1 in the Quaker Street Cemetery.
- 5. We will ask Town Administrator, Naomi Bolton, to advertise for a replacement for the Cemetery Sextons position.

The next Trustees meeting will be on December 10, 2013 at 5:00pm at the Town Office building.

Meeting adjourned at 6:10 pm

Respectfully submitted, William F. Tiffany Recording Secretary